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Advances in Computing and Communications, Part I
Discover what it takes to create a sustainable competitive
advantage in management and business today with this
straightforward, powerful strategic management resource.
COMPETING FOR ADVANTAGE, 3E focuses specifically on the
issues most important to today's current or future
practitioner. The book details the processes and tools you
need to better understand and effectively contribute to your
organization's strategic management process. Applied
examples illustrate the latest thinking, practices, and
research in strategic management today with in-depth
discussions that examine critical topics such as innovation,
professional service and crisis management. Access to
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relevant cases, a focus on the emerging issues such as
ethics, and an emphasis on technology throughout prepare you
for success in the fast-paced, ever-changing global economy
in which today's firms compete. Take your students to a new
level of understanding strategic management concepts and
practices with COMPETING FOR ADVANTAGE, 3E. Straightforward,
focused, and concise, this edition presents the latest
strategic management research and practices, now with more
in-depth discussions of the most current strategic topics in
business today. Detailed real-life examples and instant
access to relevant cases keep the book focused on issues
most important to current or future practitioners. Crafted
to meet the special needs to MBA and executive MBA students,
the book details the processes and tools used in strategic
analysis to create a sustainable competitive advantage. Full
chapters on strategic leadership, corporate governance, and
a new chapter on real options examine issues most critical
in today's business environment. Comprehensive new
instructor support with electric solutions help you
effectively prepare a powerful course that addressed
traditional and relevant emerging topics that are shaping
strategic management today. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.

5G Mobile Communications
In An Epidemic of Rumors, Jon D. Lee examines the human
response to epidemics through the lens of the 2003 SARS
epidemic. Societies usually respond to the eruption of
disease by constructing stories, jokes, conspiracy theories,
legends, and rumors, but these narratives are often more
damaging than the diseases they reference. The information
disseminated through them is often inaccurate, incorporating
xenophobic explanations of the disease’s origins and
questionable medical information about potential cures and
treatment. Folklore studies brings important and useful
perspectives to understanding cultural responses to the
outbreak of disease. Through this etiological study Lee
shows the similarities between the narratives of the SARS
outbreak and the narratives of other contemporary disease
outbreaks like AIDS and the H1N1 virus. His analysis
suggests that these disease narratives do not spring up with
new outbreaks or diseases but are in continuous circulation
and are recycled opportunistically. Lee also explores
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whether this predictability of vernacular disease narratives
presents the opportunity to create counter-narratives
released systematically from the government or medical
science to stymie the negative effects of the fearful rumors
that so often inflame humanity. With potential for practical
application to public health and health policy, An Epidemic
of Rumors will be of interest to students and scholars of
health, medicine, and folklore.

Grid and Pervasive Computing
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 8th
International Conference on Grid and Pervasive Computing,
GPC 2013, held in Seoul, Korea, in May 2013 and the
following colocated workshops: International Workshop on
Ubiquitous and Multimedia Application Systems, UMAS 2013;
International Workshop DATICS-GPC 2013: Design, Analysis and
Tools for Integrated Circuits and Systems; and International
Workshop on Future Science Technologies and Applications,
FSTA 2013. The 111 revised papers were carefully reviewed
and selected from numerous submissions. They have been
organized in the following topical sections: cloud, cluster
and grid; middleware resource management; mobile peer-topeer and pervasive computing; multi-core and highperformance computing; parallel and distributed systems;
security and privacy; ubiquitous communications, sensor
networking, and RFID; ubiquitous and multimedia application
systems; design, analysis and tools for integrated circuits
and systems; future science technologies and applications;
and green and human information technology.

The Certified Six Sigma Black Belt Handbook
Python is an ideal language for solving problems, especially
in Linux and Unix networks. With this pragmatic book,
administrators can review various tasks that often occur in
the management of these systems, and learn how Python can
provide a more efficient and less painful way to handle
them. Each chapter in Python for Unix and Linux System
Administration presents a particular administrative issue,
such as concurrency or data backup, and presents Python
solutions through hands-on examples. Once you finish this
book, you'll be able to develop your own set of command-line
utilities with Python to tackle a wide range of problems.
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Discover how this language can help you: Read text files and
extract information Run tasks concurrently using the
threading and forking options Get information from one
process to another using network facilities Create clickable
GUIs to handle large and complex utilities Monitor large
clusters of machines by interacting with SNMP
programmatically Master the IPython Interactive Python shell
to replace or augment Bash, Korn, or Z-Shell Integrate Cloud
Computing into your infrastructure, and learn to write a
Google App Engine Application Solve unique data backup
challenges with customized scripts Interact with MySQL,
SQLite, Oracle, Postgres, Django ORM, and SQLAlchemy With
this book, you'll learn how to package and deploy your
Python applications and libraries, and write code that runs
equally well on multiple Unix platforms. You'll also learn
about several Python-related technologies that will make
your life much easier.

Understanding the Music Industries
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the Second
International Conference on Advances in Communication,
Network, and Computing, CNC 2011, held in Bangalore, India,
in March 2011. The 41 revised full papers, presented
together with 50 short papers and 39 poster papers, were
carefully reviewed and selected for inclusion in the book.
The papers feature current research in the field of
Information Technology, Networks, Computational Engineering,
Computer and Telecommunication Technology, ranging from
theoretical and methodological issues to advanced
applications.

The Symbian OS Architecture Sourcebook
This book presents the latest developments in biometrics
technologies and reports on new approaches, methods,
findings, and technologies developed or being developed by
the research community and the industry. The book focuses on
introducing fundamental principles and concepts of key
enabling technologies for biometric systems applied for both
physical and cyber security. The authors disseminate recent
research and developing efforts in this area, investigate
related trends and challenges, and present case studies and
examples such as fingerprint, face, iris, retina, keystroke
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dynamics, and voice applications . The authors also
investigate the advances and future outcomes in research and
development in biometric security systems. The book is
applicable to students, instructors, researchers, industry
practitioners, and related government agencies staff. Each
chapter is accompanied by a set of PowerPoint slides for use
by instructors.

Learning Spaces
Python for Unix and Linux System Administration
The current Symbian Press list focuses very much on the
small scale features of Symbian OS in a programming context.
The Architecture Sourcebook is different. It's not a how-to
book, it's a 'what and why' book. And because it names names
as it unwinds the design decisions which have shaped the OS,
it is also a 'who' book. It will show where the OS came
from, how it has evolved to be what it is, and provide a
simple model for understanding what it is, how it is put
together, and how to interface to it and work with it. It
will also show why design decision were made, and will bring
those decisions to life in the words of Symbian's key
architects and developers, giving an insider feel to the
book as it weaves the "inside story" around the
architectural presentation. The book will describe the OS
architecture in terms of the Symbian system model. It will
show how the model breaks down the system into parts, what
role the parts play in the system, how the parts are
architected, what motivates their design, and how the design
has evolved through the different releases of the system.
Key system concepts will be described; design patterns will
be explored and related to those from other operating
systems. The unique features of Symbian OS will be
highlighted and their motivation and evolution traced and
described. The book will include a substantial reference
section itemising the OS and its toolkit at component level
and providing a reference entry for each component.

Stress, Self-Esteem, Health and Work
This text is an unbound, binder-ready edition. Information
Technology for Management by Turban, Volonino Over the
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years, this leading IT textbook had distinguished itself
with an emphasis on illustrating the use of cutting edge
business technologies for achieving managerial goals and
objectives. The 9th ed continues this tradition with
coverage of emerging trends in Mobile Computing and
Commerce, IT virtualization, Social Media, Cloud Computing
and the Management and Analysis of Big Data along with
advances in more established areas of Information
Technology. The book prepares students for professional
careers in a rapidly changing and competitive environment by
demonstrating the connection between IT concepts and
practice more clearly than any other textbook on the market
today. Each chapter contains numerous case studies and real
world examples illustrating how businesses increase
productivity, improve efficiency, enhance communication and
collaboration, and gain competitive advantages through the
use of Information Technologies.

Competing for Advantage
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The stunning conclusion to Robin
Hobb’s Fitz and the Fool trilogy, which began with Fool’s
Assassin and Fool’s Quest “Every new Robin Hobb novel is a
cause for celebration. Along with millions of her other
fans, I delight in every visit to the Six Duchies, the Rain
Wilds, and the Out Islands, and can’t wait to see where
she’ll take me next.”—George R. R. Martin More than twenty
years ago, the first epic fantasy novel featuring
FitzChivalry Farseer and his mysterious, often maddening
friend the Fool struck like a bolt of brilliant lightning.
Now New York Times bestselling author Robin Hobb brings to a
momentous close the third trilogy featuring these beloved
characters in a novel of unsurpassed artistry that is sure
to endure as one of the great masterworks of the genre.
Fitz’s young daughter, Bee, has been kidnapped by the
Servants, a secret society whose members not only dream of
possible futures but use their prophecies to add to their
wealth and influence. Bee plays a crucial part in these
dreams—but just what part remains uncertain. As Bee is
dragged by her sadistic captors across half the world, Fitz
and the Fool, believing her dead, embark on a mission of
revenge that will take them to the distant island where the
Servants reside—a place the Fool once called home and later
called prison. It was a hell the Fool escaped, maimed and
blinded, swearing never to return. For all his injuries,
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however, the Fool is not as helpless as he seems. He is a
dreamer too, able to shape the future. And though Fitz is no
longer the peerless assassin of his youth, he remains a man
to be reckoned with—deadly with blades and poison, and adept
in Farseer magic. And their goal is simple: to make sure not
a single Servant survives their scourge.

Assassin's Fate
A comprehensive guide to the use of outsourcing logistics
and supply chain operations, this text includes a review of
the market, an assessment of the major providers, a
description of the main services available and a
consideration of the key drivers for outsourcing. In
addition, it provides a detailed framework for selecting a
suitable service provider.

Joel on Software
Five years in the writing by one of science fiction's most
honored authors, Doomsday Book is a storytelling triumph.
Connie Willis draws upon her understanding of the
universalities of human nature to explore the ageless issues
of evil, suffering and the indomitable will of the human
spirit. For Kivrin, preparing an on-site study of one of the
deadliest eras in humanity's history was as simple as
receiving inoculations against the diseases of the
fourteenth century and inventing an alibi for a woman
traveling alone. For her instructors in the twenty-first
century, it meant painstaking calculations and careful
monitoring of the rendezvous location where Kivrin would be
received. But a crisis strangely linking past and future
strands Kivrin in a bygone age as her fellows try
desperately to rescue her. In a time of superstition and
fear, Kivrin—barely of age herself—finds she has become an
unlikely angel of hope during one of history's darkest
hours. Praise for Doomsday Book “A stunning novel that
encompasses both suffering and hope. . . . The best work yet
from one of science fiction’s best writers.”—The Denver Post
“Splendid work—brutal, gripping and genuinely harrowing, the
product of diligent research, fine writing and well-honed
instincts, that should appeal far beyond the normal sciencefiction constituency.”—Kirkus Reviews (starred review) “The
world of 1348 burns in the mind’s eye, and every character
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alive that year is a fully recognized being. . . . It
becomes possible to feel . . . that Connie Willis did, in
fact, over the five years Doomsday Book took her to write,
open a window to another world, and that she saw something
there.”—The Washington Post Book World

Global EBook 2017
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 7th
International Conference on Active Media Technology, AMT
2011, held in Lanzhou, China, in September 2011. The 30
revised full papers and 6 keynote talks were carefully
reviewed and selected for inclusion in the book. They are
grouped in topcial sections on data mining and pattern
analysis in active media; active human-Web interaction and
social media; active Web intelligence applications; active
multi-agent and network systems; as well as technology
intelligence.

Nokia Firewall, VPN, and IPSO Configuration Guide
When it comes to delivering product design innovations to
mobile device users, Nokia is the yardstick by which all
others are judged. Now the process and working methods that
have enabled Nokia to revolutionize usability are fully
explained for the first time in this beautiful, four-color
book. Written with insight by two veterans of Nokia's design
triumphs (co-author Christian Lindholm was featured in the
August 2002 issue of Business 2.0 magazine)this one-of-akind reference vividly delivers: * The complete design
process, from concept creation to product testing * The
future of small interfaces * Usability engineering in
practice in the mobile environment * The elements of a Nokia
User Interface * First person accounts of the product
development cycle Learn the processes that helped Nokia
develop the world's most desirable handheld

International Logistics and Supply Chain
Outsourcing
This fresh new text introduces IB from a truly global and
contemporary perspective. Packed with case studies drawn
from an impressive spectrum of countries, International
Business enables students to link theory with practice and
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encourages critical thinking. Particular emphasis is placed
on key issues such as the growing role of SMEs and
entrepreneurship in IB, ethics, CSR, corporate governance
and global warming.

An Epidemic of Rumors
This volume is the first part of a four-volume set (CCIS
190, CCIS 191, CCIS 192, CCIS 193), which constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the First International Conference
on Computing and Communications, ACC 2011, held in Kochi,
India, in July 2011. The 68 revised full papers presented in
this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from a
large number of submissions. The papers are organized in
topical sections on ad hoc networks; advanced micro
architecture techniques; autonomic and context-aware
computing; bioinformatics and bio-computing; cloud, cluster,
grid and P2P computing; cognitive radio and cognitive
networks; cyber forensics; database and information systems.

Handbook of Open Source Tools
This book will help readers comprehend technical and policy
elements of telecommunication particularly in the context of
5G. It first presents an overview of the current research
and standardization practices and lays down the global
frequency spectrum allocation process. It further lists
solutions to accommodate 5G spectrum requirements. The
readers will find a considerable amount of information on 4G
(LTE-Advanced), LTE-Advance Pro, 5G NR (New Radio);
transport network technologies, 5G NGC (Next Generation
Core), OSS (Operations Support Systems), network deployment
and end-to-end 5G network architecture. Some details on
multiple network elements (end products) such as 5G base
station/small cells and the role of semiconductors in
telecommunication are also provided. Keeping trends in mind,
service delivery mechanisms along with state-of-the-art
services such as MFS (mobile financial services), mHealth
(mobile health) and IoT (Internet-of-Things) are covered at
length. At the end, telecom sector’s burning challenges and
best practices are explained which may be looked into for
today’s and tomorrow’s networks. The book concludes with
certain high level suggestions for the growth of
telecommunication, particularly on the importance of basic
Page 9/19

Online Library Nokia N8 User Guide English
research, departure from ten-year evolution cycle and having
a 20–30 year plan. Explains the conceivable six phases of
mobile telecommunication’s ecosystem that includes R&D,
standardization, product/network/device & application
development, and burning challenges and best practices
Provides an overview of research and standardization on 5G
Discusses solutions to address 5G spectrum requirements
while describing the global frequency spectrum allocation
process Presents various case studies and policies Provides
details on multiple network elements and the role of
semiconductors in telecommunication Presents service
delivery mechanisms with special focus on IoT

Information Technology for Management
This volume constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
International Conference on Digital Enterprise and
Information Systems, held in London during July 20 - 22,
2011. The 70 revised full papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected. They are organized in topical
sections on cryptography and data protection, embedded
systems and software, information technology management, ebusiness applications and software, critical computing and
storage, distributed and parallel applications, digital
management products, image processing, digital enterprises,
XML-based languages, digital libraries, and data mining.

Earthly Powers
* Covers three years of the best essays. * Essays range from
technical to humorous, but are always tangible. *
Beautifully written and extremely timely. * Google lists
183,000 links for "Joel on Software". * Spolsky is one of
the most popular programmers around today, with legions of
followers.

ISO 9001:2015
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 13th
International Conference on Information Systems Security,
ICISS 2017, held in Mumbai, India, in December 2017. The 17
revised full papers and 7 short papers presented together
with 2 invited papers were carefully reviewed and selected
from 73 submissions. The papers address the following
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topics: privacy/cryptography, systems security, security
analysis, identity management and access control, security
attacks and detection, network security.

Proceedings of 3rd International Conference on
Advanced Computing, Networking and Informatics
"While Nokia is perhaps most recognized for its leadership
in the mobile phone market, they have successfully
demonstrated their knowledge of the Internet security
appliance market and its customers requirements." --Chris
Christiansen, Vice President, Internet Infrastructure and
Security Software, IDC. Syngress has a long history of
publishing market-leading books for system administrators
and security professionals on commercial security products,
particularly Firewall and Virtual Private Network (VPN)
appliances from Cisco, Check Point, Juniper, SonicWall, and
Nokia (see related titles for sales histories). The Nokia
Firewall, VPN, and IPSO Configuration Guide will be the only
book on the market covering the all-new Nokia Firewall/VPN
Appliance suite. Nokia Firewall/VPN appliances are designed
to protect and extend the network perimeter. According to
IDC research, Nokia Firewall/VPN Appliances hold the #3
worldwide market-share position in this space behind Cisco
and Juniper/NetScreen. IDC estimated the total Firewall/VPN
market at $6 billion in 2007, and Nokia owns 6.6% of this
market. Nokia's primary customers for security appliances
are Mid-size to Large enterprises who need site-to-site
connectivity and Mid-size to Large enterprises who need
remote access connectivity through enterprise-deployed
mobile devices. Nokia appliances for this market are priced
form $1,000 for the simplest devices (Nokia IP60) up to
$60,0000 for large enterprise- and service-provider class
devices (like the Nokia IP2450 released in Q4 2007). While
the feature set of such a broad product range obviously
varies greatly, all of the appliances run on the same
operating system: Nokia IPSO (IPSO refers to Ipsilon
Networks, a company specializing in IP switching acquired by
Nokia in 1997. The definition of the acronym has little to
no meaning for customers.) As a result of this common
operating system across the product line, The Nokia
Firewall, VPN, and IPSO Configuration Guide will be an
essential reference to users of any of these products. Users
manage the Nokia IPSO (which is a Linux variant,
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specifically designed for these appliances) through a Web
interface called Nokia Network Voyager or via a powerful
Command Line Interface (CLI). Coverage within the book
becomes increasingly complex relative to the product line.
The Nokia Firewall, VPN, and IPSO Configuration Guide and
companion Web site will provide seasoned network
administrators and security professionals with the in-depth
coverage and step-by-step walkthroughs they require to
properly secure their network perimeters and ensure safe
connectivity for remote users. The book contains special
chapters devoted to mastering the complex Nokia IPSO command
line, as well as tips and tricks for taking advantage of the
new "ease of use" features in the Nokia Network Voyager Web
interface. In addition, the companion Web site offers
downloadable video walkthroughs on various installation and
troubleshooting tips from the authors. * Only book on the
market covering Nokia Firewall/VPN appliances, which hold
6.6% of a $6 billion market * Companion website offers video
walkthroughs on various installation and troubleshooting
tips from the authors * Special chapters detail mastering
the complex Nokia IPSO command line, as well as tips and
tricks for taking advantage of the new "ease of use"
features in the Nokia Network Voyager Web interface

Doomsday Book
Advanced Computing, Networking and Informatics are three
distinct and mutually exclusive disciplines of knowledge
with no apparent sharing/overlap among them. However, their
convergence is observed in many real world applications,
including cyber-security, internet banking, healthcare,
sensor networks, cognitive radio, pervasive computing amidst
many others. This two volume proceedings explore the
combined use of Advanced Computing and Informatics in the
next generation wireless networks and security, signal and
image processing, ontology and human-computer interfaces
(HCI). The two volumes together include 132 scholarly
articles, which have been accepted for presentation from
over 550 submissions in the Third International Conference
on Advanced Computing, Networking and Informatics, 2015,
held in Bhubaneswar, India during June 23–25, 2015.

Entrepreneurship and Innovation
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An engaging and comprehensive look at the Korean smartphone
industry and culture

Rethinking Teacher Education
This is the definitive guide for Symbian C++ developers
looking to use Symbian SQL in applications or system
software. Since Symbian SQL and SQLite are relatively new
additions to the Symbian platform, Inside Symbian SQL begins
with an introduction to database theory and concepts,
including a Structured Query Language (SQL) tutorial. Inside
Symbian SQL also provides a detailed overview of the Symbian
SQL APIs. From the outset, you will “get your hands dirty”
writing Symbian SQL code. The book includes snippets and
examples that application developers can immediately put to
use to get started quickly. For device creators and system
software developers, Inside Symbian SQL offers a unique view
into the internals of the implementation and a wealth of
practical advice on how to make best and most efficient use
of the Symbian SQL database. Several case studies are
presented – these are success stories 'from the trenches',
written by Symbian engineers. Special Features: The book
assumes no prior knowledge of databases Includes detailed
and approachable explanations of database concepts Easy to
follow SQL tutorial with SQLite examples Unique view into
the Symbian SQL internals Troubleshooting section with
solutions to common problems Written by the Symbian
engineers who implemented SQLite on Symbian, with more than
40 years combined Symbian C++ experience, this book is for
anyone interested in finding out more about using a database
on Symbian.

Computer Networks and Information Technologies
Economist Joel Waldfogel illustrates how our consumer
spending generates vast amounts of economic waste--to the
shocking tune of $85 billion each winter. He provides solid
explanations to show us why it's time to stop the madness
and think twice before buying gifts for the holidays. Gift
giving is different than shopping for our own needs: we make
less-informed choices, max out on credit to buy gifts worth
less than the money spent, and leave recipients less than
satisfied, creating what Waldfogel calls "deadweight loss."
And this waste isn't confined to Americans--most major
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economies share in this orgy of wealth destruction. While
recognizing the difficulties of altering current trends, he
offers viable alternatives. By reprioritizing our giftgiving habits, Scroogenomics proves that we can still
maintain the economy without gouging our wallets, and
reclaim the true spirit of the holiday season.--From
publisher description.

Building the e-World Ecosystem
An exploration of the very essence of power centers on two
men who represent different types of earthly power--one an
eminent novelist and well-known homosexual, the other a man
of God who rises through the Vatican hierarchy.

Biometric-Based Physical and Cybersecurity
Systems
DON’T MISS BRIDGE OF CLAY, MARKUS ZUSAK’S FIRST NOVEL SINCE
THE BOOK THIEF AND AN UNFORGETTABLE AND SWEEPING FAMILY
SAGA. From the author of the extraordinary #1 New York Times
bestseller The Book Thief, I Am the Messenger is an
acclaimed novel filled with laughter, fists, and love. A
MICHAEL L. PRINTZ HONOR BOOK FIVE STARRED REVIEWS Ed Kennedy
is an underage cabdriver without much of a future. He's
pathetic at playing cards, hopelessly in love with his best
friend, Audrey, and utterly devoted to his coffee-drinking
dog, the Doorman. His life is one of peaceful routine and
incompetence until he inadvertently stops a bank robbery.
That's when the first ace arrives in the mail. That's when
Ed becomes the messenger. Chosen to care, he makes his way
through town helping and hurting (when necessary) until only
one question remains: Who's behind Ed's mission?

Digital Information Processing and Communications
The Global eBook Report documents and analyses how ebook
markets emerge in the US, UK, continental Europe, Brazil,
China, India, Russia, and the Arab world. It combines the
best available data and references to specialized local
actors, with thematic chapters, focusing on critical policy
debates and on key driving forces, notably ebook bestsellers
and pricing strategies across European markets, selfpublishing, government regulation, piracy, and the expanding
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impact of global players. The Global eBook Report is
available for download from October 1st , 2013, at
www.global-ebook.com. A project of Rüdiger Wischenbart
Content and Consulting.

International Business
Active Media Technology
This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed postconference proceedings of the 11th IFIP WG 6.11 Conference
on e-Business, e-Services and e-Society, I3E 2011, held in
Kaunas, Lithuania, in October 2011. The 25 revised papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from numerous
submissions. They are organized in the following topical
sections: e-government and e-governance, e-services, digital
goods and products, e-business process modeling and reengineering, innovative e-business models and
implementation, e-health and e-education, and innovative ebusiness models.

Scroogenomics
This two-volume-set (CCIS 188 and CCIS 189) constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the International Conference on
Digital Information Processing and Communications, ICDIPC
2011, held in Ostrava, Czech Republic, in July 2011. The 91
revised full papers of both volumes presented together with
4 invited talks were carefully reviewed and selected from
235 submissions. The papers are organized in topical
sections on network security; Web applications; data mining;
neural networks; distributed and parallel processing;
biometrics technologies; e-learning; information ethics;
image processing; information and data management; software
engineering; data compression; networks; computer security;
hardware and systems; multimedia; ad hoc network; artificial
intelligence; signal processing; cloud computing; forensics;
security; software and systems; mobile networking; and some
miscellaneous topics in digital information and
communications.

The Rough Guide to Digital Photography
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This book provides an overview of the theory, practice and
context of entrepreneurship and innovation at both the
industry and firm level. It provides a foundation of ideas
and understandings designed to shape the reader’s thinking
and behaviour to better appreciate the role of innovation
and entrepreneurship in modern economies, and to recognise
their own abilities in this regard. The book is aimed at
students studying advanced levels of entrepreneurship,
innovation and related fields as well as practitioners (for
example, managers, business owners). As entrepreneurship and
innovation are largely indivisible elements and cannot be
adequately understood if studied separately, the book
provides the reader with an overview of these elements and
how they combine to create new value in the market. This
edition is updated with recent international research,
including research and examples from Europe, the US, and the
Asia-Pacific region.

Mobile Usability: How Nokia Changed the Face of
the Mobile Phone
Everyone knows music is big business, but do you really
understand how ideas and inspiration become songs, products,
downloads, concerts and careers? This textbook guides
students to a full understanding of the processes that drive
the music industries. More than just an expose or 'how to'
guide, this book gives students the tools to make sense of
technological change, socio-cultural processes, and the
constantly shifting music business environment, putting them
in the front line of innovation and entrepreneurship in the
future. Packed with case studies, this book: • Takes the
reader on a journey from Glastonbury and the X-Factor to
house concerts and crowd-funded releases; • Demystifies
management, publishing and recording contracts, and the
world of copyright, intellectual property and music piracy;
• Explains how digital technologies have changed almost all
aspects of music making, performing, promotion and
consumption; • Explores all levels of the music industries,
from micro-independent businesses to corporate
conglomerates; • Enables students to meet the challenge of
the transforming music industries. This is the must-have
primer for understanding and getting ahead in the music
industries. It is essential reading for students of popular
music in media studies, sociology and musicology.
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The Global EBook Market: Current Conditions &
Future Projections
The Rough Guide to Digital Photography is an up-to-date
quick reference tool for all things photography-related.
With tips on composition and technique, editing quick fixes,
and cool things to do with photos, this essential handbook
tells you what you need to know to maximize the quality and
impact of your pictures, both online and off. It will also
help you make sense of the mass of online options in an everchanging digital age, from photo sharing and hosting to
creating blogs, mash-ups, and slide shows. Taking a
practical look at the many image tools available, it will
help you decide what's best for you and shows you how to:
Learn the rules of composition and then learn how to break
them Harness the power of the digital darkroom and how to
create images that will impress your friends Whether you are
new to photography, want to get the best out of your cameraphone, or are a dedicated amateur with an SLR, this book
will help you make the most of your pictures at home, on the
move, or online.

Study and Master Mathematical Literacy Grade 12
CAPS Learner's Book
I Am the Messenger
A comprehensive reference manual to the Certified Six Sigma
Black Belt Body of Knowledge and study guide for the CSSBB
exam.

Information Systems Security
Handbook of Open Source Tools introduces a comprehensive
collection of advanced open source tools useful in
developing software applications. The book contains
information on more than 200 open-source tools which include
software construction utilities for compilers, virtualmachines, database, graphics, high-performance computing,
OpenGL, geometry, algebra, graph theory , GUIs and more.
Special highlights for software construction utilities and
application libraries are included. Each tool is covered in
the context of a real like application development setting.
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This unique handbook presents a comprehensive discussion of
advanced tools, a valuable asset used by most application
developers and programmers; includes a special focus on
Mathematical Open Source Software not available in most Open
Source Software books, and introduces several tools (eg
ACL2, CLIPS, CUDA, and COIN) which are not known outside of
select groups, but are very powerful. Handbook of Open
Source Tools is designed for application developers and
programmers working with Open Source Tools. Advanced-level
students concentrating on Engineering, Mathematics and
Computer Science will find this reference a valuable asset
as well.

Smartland Korea
From the people who turned teacher education on its ear in
Australia in 2001 comes a text about preparing the next
generation of teachers. Richard Smith and David Lynch, two
of Australia's leading teacher education researchers and the
architects of the acclaimed Bachelor of Learning Management
program (BLM), take their previously published ideas about
teaching and teacher education further to detail a new
paradigm in the preparation of teachers. Drawing on 30 years
of teacher education research and their own experiences in
redeveloping teacher education in Australia, Smith and Lynch
explore what it means to be a teacher in the 2000s,
outlining a new vision for the preparation of teachers in a
Knowledge Age.

Digital Enterprise and Information Systems
With a quality management system (QMS) based on ISO 9001 –
the world’s most established quality framework – you can
ensure the quality of the products and services your company
provides, thereby enhancing customer satisfaction and
increasing profitability. ISO 9001:2015 – A Pocket Guide
provides a useful introduction to ISO 9001 and the
principles of quality management.

Inside Symbian SQL
Distinctively links stress, self- esteem, health and work as
a way to develop individual and organizational strategies
for dealing with stress. It proposes an innovative concept
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of organizational self- esteem and a new philosophy for
managing companies in order to create an establishment that
is healthy emotionally, economically and ethically.
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